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 Chief Executive’s Office 
Birch House 

Ransom Wood Business Park 
Southwell Road West 

Mansfield 
Notts 

NG21 0HJ 
 

Tel: 01623 673133 
Fax: 01623 673001 

                                                                                                         Web: www.nottspct.nhs.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Cllr Clarke 
 
Re: Conclusion of the IRP and Secretary of State - Newark Review  
 
Thank you for your letter (dated 2 August 2011). I am writing to confirm that representatives 
from NHS Nottinghamshire County and Sherwood Forest Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 
will be present at the meeting on Tuesday, 20 September 2011. 
 
We are committed to following the recommendations of the independent review to achieve a 
sustainable local resolution to all matters. Our priority is to ensure the health and wellbeing of 
the people of Newark and welcome the opportunity to provide you with an update of the 
implementation and, indeed the implementation of the scrutiny review recommendations. 
 
We are working closely with all partners and the Newark and Sherwood Strategy Group 
continues to oversee the work, with all partners represented. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Andrew Kenworthy 
Joint Chief Executive   
NHS Nottingham City & NHS Nottinghamshire County 
 
CC: Amanda Sullivan, Chief Operating Officer, Newark & Sherwood Clinical Commissioning Group 

Dr Chris Kenny, Director of Public Health, NHS Nottinghamshire County 
Jane Warder, Chief Operating Officer, Sherwood Forest Hospital NHS Foundation Trust   

 
 
Cllr Ged Clarke 
Chairman of Health & Wellbeing Standing 
Committee 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 

Your Ref:  
Our Ref:  CX/Correspondence/2011/August/CllrGedClarke 
Direct Dial: 01623 673133 
Email:  Andrew.Kenworthy@nottinghamcity.nhs.uk 
 
Date:  16 August 2011 
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